

Booking.comTraveller Review Awards 2022

Dear Partner,

On behalf of the entire Booking.com team, it's my pleasure to congratulate you on achieving a Booking.com Traveller Review Award 2022.

This Award is proof that you've consistently exceeded travellers' expectations. We know that's never easy – let alone in the midst of a global pandemic. It takes a lot of hard work, vision, coordination and attention to detail, and you've excelled.

We think your good news deserves to be shared far and wide. Why not tell your guests about your success, and thank them for writing the reviews that helped you along the way. We've provided a variety of materials to help you do that, whether on social media or on the Booking.com platform. We encourage you to use the hashtag **#TravellerReviewAwards2022** and tag us @bookingcom so we can join you in celebrating your achievement.

I'm excited for all the opportunities that lie ahead in 2022. At Booking.com, we're looking forward to further deepening our partner relationships as we rebuild and strengthen our industry together.

Thank you for your commitment to hospitality excellence and congratulations once again on your wonderful achievement.

Yours in partnership,

Glenn Fogel

President & Chief Executive Officer